
 

 

 

Social Media Conduct Policy 
  
 

PHS’s purpose is to use horticulture to advance the health and well-being of the Greater 

Philadelphia Region. We can’t do that without you. Your feedback 

positive and constructive—is essential to our work and welcomed!  

 

We seek to create a respectful, welcoming, and safe space for all individuals and 

groups in real life and online. As such, our online presence is monitored by members of 

the PHS team, and insults, hate speech, derogatory language, spam, and other 

comments that create a hostile environment will be removed. Repeated violation of the 

above will lead to the inability to engage on our pages.   

 

PHS values the use of social media channels – it's how we can engage with our 

members, donors, partners, and potential members. We actively listen to these 

channels and hope to encourage healthy communication around our work at all times.  

 

Thank you!   
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